Kusler, Joanne

From:

Katelyn Bokinskie [katelyn@lettermensports.com]

Sent:

Monday, June 16, 2014 8:35 AM

To:

Kusler, Joanne

Subject: RE: Parking for June Tent Sale

Hi Joanne!

It looks like our 2nd tent sale will be July 31st-August 3rd. Would you be able to put this in for me? ©

Thanks, Katie

Click Here For Important Team Information

Katelyn Bokinskie National Team Sales Manager Lettermen Sports

Direct Line: 763-450-7752 Main Line: 763-780-8077

Like us on Facebook



or Twitter



From: Kusler, Joanne [mailto:JKusler@ci.blaine.mn.us]

Sent: Monday, June 09, 2014 2:42 PM **To:** katelyn@lettermensports.com **Subject:** Parking for June Tent Sale

At their June 5 meeting, Council approved the **temporary removal of parking restrictions** on both sides of the 92nd Avenue culde-sac east of Baltimore, 91st Avenue and 92nd Lane between Baltimore and Davenport Streets, and on the west side of Baltimore Street between 91st Avenue and 92nd Lane, from **10 AM to 9 PM, June 12-15, 2014** to accommodate your upcoming tent sale. In addition, the Safety Services Manager has been authorized to modify the temporary parking if needed for the safety of the industrial park property owners, traveling public and contractors.

I am also notifying the police department of such action and requesting that the parking signs on said streets be bagged per the approved map, attached for additional reference.

Joanne M. Kusler

Administrative Assistant City of Blaine - Engineering 10801 Town Square Drive NE Blaine, MN 55449 (763) 785-6172 (763) 785-6139 (Fax)